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MINUTES OF LIBRARY BOARD MEETING
October 8, 1953
8:00 p.m.
Cedar.City Library Board met in the public library,
Junior Dept. bctober 8, 1953 at 8:00p.m, Present were Dr.

Farnsworth, Chairman, Mrs. Boyd Smith, Mrs, Dan Jones, L, N,

Marsden, Grace McMullin and Librarians, Mrs. Elene Jenson, Mrs,

'Nettie Baldwin and Blanch Dotson.

Dr, Farnsworth suggested the following delagation of
anthority in the board:

Mrs., Dan Jones, Senior Library advisor

Mrs, Boyd Smith, Junior Library advisor

Mr, Marsden, Supervisor of the Interior
of the Library

Mr, Loer, Supervisor of the Outside

Rev, Burton, Public Relations

Dr. Farnsworth, General Chairman

Mrs. Jenson reported that the book list was being made
up for the year. Mrs., Dotson reported the same for the Junior
Library.

A correspondent library course from the Univ, of Utah
to 5e paid for by the library was@offered the two librarians, and
the assistant,Mrs, Baldwin, Mrs. Jenson said they would be very
glad of such assistance and thought they would like to begin about
Jen. 1, 1954,

A gift of appreciation for service rendered by Mrs, Urie
was discussed, Mr, Marsden moved that Mrs., Smith, Mrs, Jenson and
Mrs, Jones act as a committe to arrange for gift for Mrs. Urie,
Motion passed,

The second Sunday in each month at 4:00 p.m., was decided

on as regular board meeting time,

Meeting adjourned to meet again Nov, 8th,




MINUTES OF LIBRARY BOARD MEETING

December 13, 1953

Cedar City Library Board met in the public library
December 13, 1953. Present were Chairman, Dr. Reed W, Farnsworth,
Mrs, Boyd Smith, Robert F..Loer, L. N, Marsden, Grace McMullin, Rev, Burton,
and Senior Librarian, Elene S, Jenson,

Two presents for Mrs, Urie were shown, The choice of the
board was a mantel clock,

Mrs. Smith said those she had talked to about the Book Fair
highly aporoved of it, She is to follow through with.the project, Dr,
Farnsworth is to interview Mr, Olds in regard to "Book Fair."

Dr, Farnsworth revorted that Mrs. Dan Jones wished to
resign from the board. It was decided to reccomend to the Mayor
and Council the following names for a prospective board member:

Mrs., Lee Forsyth
Mrs, Darrell Chase
Mrs, Abe Larson

Dr, Farnsworth reported that County funds were to be
divided 2/3 to Ceder City Library, 1/3 to Parowan Library. Couﬁty'
funds are to be allocated direct to cities.

Mrs, Jenson said there seemed to be some misunderstang as
to the tabulating of the circulation of books. This to be worked out
later, Grace McMullin is to interview Salt Lake Librarians as to
their methods of circulation, while in Salt Lake,

The problem of better janitor service was discussed. Mr.
Marsden was authorized to hire someone to care for the furnace.

Mrs, Smith is to see Mrs. Dotson about opening the Junior
Library all day on Sat. She also suggested opening the Senior Library
earlier in the afternoon, J

Meeting adjourned until Jan, 10, 1954



